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“We learn together in God's love by  
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15th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents (The Nest) 

Mrs Barlow is going on maternity leave at the end of this week. We wish her every joy as she 

looks forward to the new arrival. 

Mrs Goralczyk will be covering many of the routine administration tasks, so please email or 

call if you have any queries.  

I will be taking on other aspects of the leadership and management of The Nest and you can 

contact me via the main office (office@st-edmunds.suffolk.sch.uk).   

You can also communicate with your child’s teacher via Tapestry or email the office. 

The team will work with you to ensure things run smoothly over the next few months. 

Your sincerely, 

 
Maria Kemble  

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

Westgate Street, Bury St Edmunds, 

Suffolk, IP33 1QG 

Tel: 01284 755141    

Email: office@st-edmunds.suffolk.sch.uk
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Tel: 01787 373365    

Email: admin@st-josephs.suffolk.sch.uk

  

mailto:office@st-edmunds.suffolk.sch.uk

